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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for last week were: 
 

Beatriz Oliviera   Alicja Piasecka 
Oscar Watts   Ellie Martin 
Natan Zadworny   Verity Ozelton 
Jensson Meen   Maja Lisewska 
Anna Korobczuk   Kia Bingham 
Freddie Royal   Ellen Povey 
Kinga Rogalska   Daniel Bingham 

 
Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Yellow 
2nd: Red 
3rd: Green 
4th: Blue 
 
Blue are still out in the lead, but only by 1 point! 

Mr A Smith, Headteacher 

Attendance results 

 
Wrens:  93.5% Inadequate 
Owls:   99.0% Outstanding 
Woodpeckers: 96.5% Outstanding 
Magpies:  95.4% Good 
Swallows:  96.7% Outstanding 
Robins:  94.8% Requires Improvement 
Skylarks:  97.7% Outstanding 
Herons:  96.8% Outstanding  
Kestrels:  96.1% Outstanding 
  

Last week’s attendance:   96.3% 
Outstanding 
 

Attendance since September:  96.3% 
Outstanding 

Maths workshops for parents 
 
Thank you to the parents who came 
out to Y5/Y6 maths workshops. It was 
great to see so much support from 
parents. 
 
Sessions for Y3/Y4 will take place on Friday 2nd  
October and Friday 9th October, from 2.10pm - 
3.10pm. Please come along and see how maths is 
taught at Glade and how you can support your child 
in their learning. 
 
Friday 2nd October   Y3 & Y4 
Friday 9th October   Y3 & Y4 
Friday 16th October   Y1 & Y2 
Friday 23rd October   Y1 & Y2 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 
Thank you to all who supported our 
Coffee Morning on Friday. At the time of 
writing, we raised £345 for Macmillan Cancer Care. 

What do you think? 

 
We are all extremely proud of our school and of our 
children who come in to school, day in, day out,  
always trying their best. The staff work far harder 
than you can imagine to produce exciting lessons and 
school memories that will last a lifetime. We’re  
human and sometimes make mistakes, but what we 
want more than anything is for our children to  
succeed and we will keep on working to make that 
happen. Please spend a few minutes to feed back 
your thoughts of Glade at the ParentView website. 
Even if your child has only just started, we’d love to 
hear what you think.  
http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

http://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


Advance Diary Dates 

 
Monday 19th October   Termly report goes out to parents—CHANGED DATE 
Tuesday 20th October   Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 5.30pm) 
Wednesday 21st October  Parents’ Evening (3.30pm – 7.00pm) 
Thursday 22nd October   School discos 
Friday 23rd October   Term ends 
Tuesday 3rd November   Term starts 
Friday 4th December   Christmas Fair 
Thursday 17th December  School discos 
Friday 18th December   Term ends 
Tuesday 5th January 2016  Term starts 

Early Years—Well done! 

 
Mrs Price and Miss Airdrie (in the office) would like 
to thank all the Year R parents who returned the yel-
low health forms so promptly. If you haven't yet 
done so, please send your child’s form back ASAP. 

Exciting news! 

 
We have a very exciting afternoon planned for your 
children on Tuesday 13th October.   
 
Children will be treated with a visiting magician 
(www.thetrickytwister.co.uk) and animal encounter 
show (www.jurassic-encounters.co.uk) 
 
It looks to be a brilliant and informative afternoon. to 
allow us to put on activities like this we ask for a 
small parental contribution towards the cost. We 
would be grateful if parents could contribute £1.50 
per child. Please send money in a named envelope to 
your child’s class teacher. 
 

Keep up to date! 

 
Don’t forget that there are lots of ways you can keep 
up to date with what’s happening at Glade. 

 
 www.facebook.com/gladeprimaryschool 
 
 @glade_school 
 
 www.glade.suffolk.sch.uk 
 

You can also register with ParentMail to get letters 
sent straight to your inbox. 

Flu immunization 

 
Children in Years 1 and 2 were sent home on Friday 
with information and an consent form for flu  
vaccinations (nasal spray). Please read and return to 
the school office by Friday 2nd October. 

New play equipment 

 
The children are so excited about the new play equip-
ment that was fitted this month. It’s easily the biggest 
thing we’ve had fitted (apart from the new building!)  
and has gone down brilliantly with the children. They 
are now clambering and climbing, building up their 
strength and agility and above all, having fun! We 
must say a huge thank you to the Friends of Glade 
who contributed £1,500 towards the £9,000 cost. 

http://www.thetrickytwister.co.uk
http://www.jurassic-encounters.co.uk

